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This Significant Event Notice is provided to you as a member of legalsuper, to inform you of 
changes which could impact your superannuation account. 

Fee reduction
We recently reviewed our fee arrangements and 
determined, in the interests of all legalsuper 
members, to lower the flat weekly Administration 
Fee.

The following change took effect on 30 November 
2024.

Weekly Administration Fee
The flat weekly Administration Fee has been 
reduced to $0.99 per week ($51.48 per annum).

How and when paid
For all investment options, the Administration fees 
and costs are deducted from your account on a 
monthly basis through the sale of units.

The percentage-based Administration Fee of 0.29% 
per annum of account balances still applies.

Significant Event Notice
Issued 18 February 2025  I  Effective 30 November 2024

We’re here to help

The information contained in this document is of a general nature only and does not take into account your objectives, financial situation or 
needs. You should therefore consider the appropriateness of the information and obtain and read the relevant legalsuper Product 
Disclosure Statement and Target Market Determination (available at legalsuper.com.au or by calling 1800 060 312) before making any 
decision in relation to legalsuper. Past performance is not necessarily an indicator of future performance. Legal Super Pty Ltd ABN 37 004 
455 789, AFSL 246315 as the Trustee of legalsuper ABN 60 346 078 879 (legalsuper). 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call us on 1800 060 312 
between 8am and 8pm AEST/AEDT Monday to Friday or email us at  
mail@legalsuper.com.au

1800 060 312legalsuper.com.au mail@legalsuper.com.au
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20This Significant Event Notice is issued by Legal Super Pty Ltd ABN 37 004 455 789,  

AFSL 246315 as Trustee of legalsuper ABN 60 346 078 879 (legalsuper).
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